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Teaching done by SciEng team

Every year SciEng librarians present to faculty, graduate students and undergraduates on a variety of topics. This past term, SciEng Librarians presented to:
· faculty meetings on copyright
· graduate students in their seminars  (this supports their research activities)
· undergraduates in their classrooms (this is very course specific)
Throughout the year the Librarians have many one on one meetings with 
· graduate students in their liaison areas to help them understand the resources they have access to
· undergraduates to teach them how to find and evaluate information for their assignments 
· faculty to discuss how they can support research
[bookmark: _GoBack]Last year, through terms 1 and 2, SciEng Librarians taught 85 sessions and reached almost 4000 participants. 
This past term 1 (September to November 2011) Science & Engineering Librarians presented:
· 48 sessions
· At which they reached 2,500 faculty, students and staff
· With over 40 hours of presentation time.
Feedback has been positive, with faculty writing to let Librarians know:  that students are saying they appreciated learning about specific databases. The number of students who come to the reference desk or our office and who book appointments with librarians increases as we present more. 


